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I	would	like	electricity	companies	to	be	mandated	to	pay	at	least	the	wholesale	
price	for	solar	power	(averaged	and	set	annually).	If	we	received	a	fair	price,	we	
would	not	need	the	additional	expense	of	installing	batteries.	Also	people	would	
feel	more	encouraged	to	install	solar	panels	and	increase	the	production	of	clean	
electricity.	
	
Catherine	Crittenden		
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